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11 CENTREPOINT 

HOUSE

15a St Giles High 

Street

WC2H 8LW

WC2H 8LW

31/07/2017  20:37:452017/3358/P INT John Stedman I am a resident of Centre Point House and, like all the residents, have suffered loss of health, 

wealth and comfort and wellbeing due to the various planning permissions granted to this 

development by Camden Council.  It has now become apparent that our long term health and 

comfort will  be permanently affected by the various chimneys, flues, ventilation etc that will 

discharge smoke, pollution, steam, poisons, grease and food smells into the spaces directly 

under our balconies, windows, bedrooms and living areas.  We are faced with a 'slow death' 

and the possibility of our flats being uninhabitable, unrentable and suffering massive loss of 

capital value. But most importantly, our individual health is now in danger and I urge, in the 

strongest possible terms not only that this new application is resoundingly rejected but also 

all past planning permissions are checked to ensure that all relevant rules, laws and statute 

were correctly followed by Camden Council.
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